
 
 

 
 

April 14, 2023        
 
Vince Espi 
Local Labs 
 
VIA EMAIL –   foia@news.locallabs.com 
  
Re:  FOIA  23-42 
 
Subject: Requesting a copy your district’s current mission statement and copies of any 
previous mission statements, provided they changed them in recent past. 

Dear Mr. Espi: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your 
4/10/2023 request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which 
you asked for the above referenced information. The information you requested follows: 

Current Mission Statement:  Together, we empower, support, and motivate all students to 
thrive along their unique educational journey. (Adopted last month) 

Former Mission Statement:   In partnership with our families and communities, Community 
Unit School District 308 will educate all students to reach their highest potential. 

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, go to 
www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA 
Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2023 – click on the link for 23-42 for 
information on previous requests. 

Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred an expense 
that comprised of the cost of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to 
your request.  

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 

Andrea Wiaduch  
Andrea Wiaduch 
Finance Coordinator/ 
Freedom of Information Officer 


